For all residents of the Village: Please know that we are aware that there is an issue with beavers along
the properties on the Delaware River. Our street and water departments have attempted to ask the DEC
if their office can do anything to assist the residents deal with these critters. Apparently, there is
considerable property damage from the end of Delaware Avenue to the golf course. The DEC’s response
is that they cannot do anything about this issue since there is no impact to the river itself. However,
individual homeowners whose property abuts the river and is experiencing damage, can obtain a
license from them in an effort to solve the incursion. We will continue to monitor the problem and do
what we can under the limits of the applicable laws. We will gladly address any comments or questions.
If someone has a solution or is particularly affect, please contact us.



